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Dear Parent/Carer,  

Staff Development Day 

A reminder that school is closed on Monday 26th September for a Staff Development Day. 

After Schools Clubs  

P2 and P3 pupils attending Multi Sports should wear trainers and jogging bottoms to school on a Monday. P4, 

P5, P6 and P7 pupils attending Multi Sports should wear normal school uniform and should bring sportswear 

with them to change into. 

Football for P3 to P7 - pupils may bring a football kit with them if they wish to change out of their PE kit. All 
pupils should bring boots and trainers on a football day.  
 
School Photographer  
Tempest Photography will be in school on Monday 7th November for class, family and individual photographs.  
 
Savings  
School savings have restarted. Please contact the school office if you require any information.  
 
Flu Immunisation  
Please return all Flu Immunisation forms by 28th September. Flu immunisation will take place on Wednesday 
12th October. 

Parent Teacher Interview  

Parent Teacher Interviews will be taking place from Monday 24th October to Friday 28th October. School will be 

finishing at 1pm on these dates. Details for booking appointments will be sent out in a couple of weeks. 

Windmill will be open as normal Monday 24th to Thursday 27th October but will be closed on Friday 28th 

October.  

 



School Gate  

All gates are now locked during the school day. If you require access, please ring the office on 02879643407 

and a staff member will unlock the gate for you.  

 

Yours faithfully,  

S Finlay  

 

 


